
Special Called Meeting                  March 7, 2017 

 

The Mayor and Council had a Special Called Meeting on Tuesday, March 7, 2017, 6:00 p.m. at 4 Homer 

Street. 

Present: Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmembers Kathleen Bush, Junior Hardy (not present), 

Charlie Howington, Scott Harper, City Administrator/City Clerk Barbara Thomas. 

Mayor Presley called the meeting together with discussion on a future Amphitheater for the city park at 

48A Homer Street. 

Mr. Caleb Davidson of GMRC was present to assist the Council with a design for the Amphitheater. Mr. 

Davidson and the Council will meet at the park on Monday, March 13, 2017, 1:00 p.m. to look at the 

property and discuss more details. 

The meeting adjourned at 6:47 p.m. 

 

Barbara Thomas       April 10, 2017 
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